Hello William Wood Missions to Russia supporters:

Andre passed along ministry updates to me May 26th via WhatsApp. While Facebook and
Facebook Messenger have been shut down, email, WhatsApp, and Zoom video calls are

still open lines of communication. Here is Andre’s email and WhatsApp information if you'd
like to reach out to him:

Email: andrey12nn@mail.ru

WhatsApp: +7 912 961-50-97

Using WhatsApp and Google Translate together, | have also been able to communicate with Simeon
Guytar (who lives in the Don church) for the first time. He can only speak and type in Russian so our

conversations look like the following:
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If you have the ability to translate Russian and
would like to communicate with Simeon via
WhatsApp, his number is: +7 922 271-35-36.
Pictures and messages from Simeon follow the
update from Andre.

Thank you for your continued prayer and
financial support of this ministry. If you or
your church family would like to be involved
financially with the mission in the village of
Don and the surrounding area, your
donations can be mailed to: William Wood
Missions to Russia, C/O Steve and Dianna
Law, 1693 Township Road 1400 E,
Gladstone, IL 61437.

In Christ,
Justin Allaman



A Letter from Andre Kudinov in Ust-Kulom, Komi Republic, Russia:

Hello friends! Still doing His work in our district in Komi Republic, Northern Russia. It's been
raining a lot recently. Soon the people here will be planting their potatoes.

| was asked to take part in a Christian
conference at the Source of Life
church in Syktyvkar. Many speakers
from different parts of the country
shared their messages there. It was a
great time of fellowship and worship! |
shared about the need for God to
open our spiritual eyes so that we can
clearly see the importance of the time
we are living in. (Pictured left)

The Don church is also doing good.
Praise God! We have been doing a
study of Psalm 119 on the different
facets of God's Word.

Antonena recently visited a lady at
the local hospital who is still
recovering from the consequences of
Covid 19. She still can't eat certain
types of food like meat. But she can
eat fish. Simeon got her some fried fish from the local lake. She was so happy to eat that
fish. Also the Don church gathered $100 worth of medicine for her. We praise God for the
generosity of people here and across the ocean.

William is in pretty much the same condition. Maria continues taking care of him.

God Bless,
Pastor Andre Kudinov



Pictures and Messages from Simeon Guytar:

B

The Guytar family picking berries in the forest this spring.



Simeon’s daughter (Violetta) baking. Simeon’s two sons: Nikkita & Dimitri




